
Resumption Notice 
 
TV-49, Inc. (“TV-49”), licensee of Digital Low Power TV station WOME-LD (the “Station”), 
Orlando, Florida, hereby provides notice that the Station has resumed full power operations. As 
noted in the Station’s Reduced Power Notification and Request for Silent STA, File Number 
0000180055, TV-49 acquired the Station on January 13, 2021, and immediately thereafter 
discontinued the Station’s operations to alleviate interference concerns with WOPX, the 
repacked Channel 14 licensee.  Effective January 8, 2023, the Station has completed the 
necessary move to Channel 3 and commenced full power operation pursuant to the parameters 
authorized in the Station’s displacement construction permit file number 0000180069 and 
pending license authorization file number 0000206507. 


